DIGITAL DIVAS
22980 East Thirteen Mile Road • Saint Clair Shores, MI 48082 • 

(586) 285-8911 • tcandela@lsps.org
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March 2016
Dear Parent:

Your child is invited to experience a field trip on April 22 at Eastern Michigan University called Digital Divas. Digital Divas is an annual, daylong program for young women. Digital Diva’s mission is to provide a venue for connecting middle and high school young women and career opportunities in science, technology, engineering and mathematics. You may learn more about the event by visiting https://www.emich.edu/digitaldivas/. 
Here is the agenda for the field trip:
8:00 – Board the bus at Lake Shore High School
3:30 – Return to Lake Shore High School
Your child will be responsible for any missed work from his or her classes. In addition, $5, to cover the cost of transportation, needs to be given to your teacher.  You will also need to complete this photo release form: https://www.emich.edu/digitaldivas/forms/dd_photo_release.pdf. If you have any questions regarding this field trip, please let me know.  

Sincerely,

Mrs. Blaszkowski, Ms. Buzun Miller, Mrs. Candela,  Mrs. Rathburn 
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For the student:

I understand the behavior expectations and agree to be on my best behavior during my visit to EMU.
Student’s Name (printed): 


_______________________________________  
Student’s Signature:


_______________________________________

For the parent:

I am aware of this field trip and will gladly support sending my child to EMU.  
Parent’s Signature:


_______________________________________    
Email Address:



_______________________________________

Phone Number:



_______________________________________

